
September
2nd Staff INSET Day - school closed to pupils
3rd Start of Autumn Term
11th Staff INSET Day - school closed to pupils

*Date change
To help working parents we have added the dates for the school year
to our website.
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Headteacher’s Message

Well, what a year it’s been! As we reach the final day
of term, it’s the perfect moment to reflect on all the
laughter, learning and memories we've made
together.

From exciting trips out and special visitors in, to class
assemblies, sports days, and themed dress-up
madness—we’ve packed in a whole year’s worth of
fun, discovery and joyful chaos. Our classrooms have
been buzzing with curiosity and creativity, and it’s
been a joy to see the children grow not just in
knowledge, but in confidence and kindness too.

Of course, today brings some mixed emotions. We say
a fond farewell to our wonderful Year 6 girls and Year
2 boys as they take their next big steps. We are so
proud of each and every one of them, and we hope
to send them off in style this afternoon with all the
celebration and cheer they deserve!



Mrs Precious

We also say goodbye to some much-loved members
of staff. Their dedication, warmth and care have left a
lasting impression, and they will be truly missed by
children, families and colleagues alike.

And to those children and families who are moving
abroad—we wish you every happiness in your new
adventures. Thank you for being part of our school
community.

Finally, to all our families—thank you for your support,
your smiles at the school gate, and for sharing in
another wonderful year at JCP. We wish you all a safe,
sunny and joy-filled summer holiday.

We look forward to welcoming you back in
September, refreshed and ready for another brilliant
year ahead!



School Report Feedback Form
We welcome your feedback on your child’s
report and progress and invite you to make
any comments using our electronic
feedback form below which we kindly ask is
completed by the end of the day. 

Report Feedback Form

Nasal Influenza Programme 
for Pupils
This is a reminder to please complete the
online consent form, if you have not already
done so. 

Nasal Influenza Vaccination Consent Form

Any queries or concerns relating to the Autumn nasal
influenza programme or the online consent form please
contact the immunisation team on 443741 or
immunisationteam@health.gov.je

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=wJUj7am3N0Ot9xORbeJA78IbtsnpriBKvQk00q8BEwdUQ1FDS1Y1WTBZUVVCSUIwMjNCUUFNWTJKRC4u&route=shorturl
https://one.gov.je/service/Consent_form_for_influenza_immunisation
mailto:immunisationteam@health.gov.je


We’re excited to let you know that the printed edition
of the JCLife Magazine is now available to order! This
special publication captures the highlights and
memorable moments across the school year.

👉 Order here: JC Life Magazine

As well as being available to view the finished
publication online via our website at the beginning of
September, you now also have the option to order a
printed edition of the magazine to keep as a
memento. Please order by the end of the day. 

We will email everyone who has placed an order with
collection details at the beginning of Autumn term. 

What’s Inside?
Here are just a few of the highlights featured in this
year’s edition:
 

Science Week
Nativity
Egyptian Day
Flute Project
Year 5 at the Scout Centre
Year 6 French Trip
Year 6 Production
Photos from Reception
Eco Team & School Council
Eisteddfod & House Music
Sporting Events – Football, Cross Country,
Swimarathon, Sports Day

 

And much more from all year groups!

We hope you will enjoy looking back on a fantastic
year at JCP!

JCLife Magazine 2024-2025 

https://shop.jerseycollege.je/products/jc-life-paper-copy


The Wellbeing Ambassadors had another special
visit to Sandybrook Day Care Centre last week, and I
could not be more proud of them. Although a little
shy at first, the children have grown in confidence
and now look forward to their visits with real
excitement. It has been incredibly moving to watch
them connect so warmly with the older residents.

Their kindness, patience, and gentle curiosity have
made a big impression - not just on the elderly
people they visit, but from the staff and all of us who
have seen these interactions unfold. From sharing
stories and laughter to playing games and simply
being present, the Ambassadors have shown such
compassion and maturity. They are a credit to our
school community.

Wellbeing Ambassadors visit to

Sandybrook



Reception Visit to 
La Rocque Beach

Reception had a wonderful trip to La
Rocque beach. They made sandcastles
and went rockpooling in the low tide.



Eco Team - Jocobarca Award

Congratulations to our Eco Team for
receiving the Jocobarca Award for their
gardening efforts this term! What a
great year of Eco achievements!



Year 6 Journalist’s 
Summer Term Newsletter

Our Year 6 journalists have been very busy
creating their newsletter and are proud to be
able to share this with you.

Please click here to take a look!

https://jcp.sch.je/pages/parent/year-6-journalist-newsletter


The Strings Ensemble gave a fabulous
performance in Monday’s assembly,
performing five pieces of music which were all
arranged by our very own Miss Millow. They are
sounding great and have made great progress
this year.

Strings Ensemble



Thank you to all who have set up a Young
Voices Music Room account following the
email sent on Tuesday. If you have not already
done this, please can you do this by Monday
21st July as I need to authorise the account.
Music Room Link

Young Voices - O2 Arena
23  January 2026rd

Congratulations to Hannah (4L) who recently
sat her Grade 1 Piano exam and achieved a
distinction.

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/login




Click the link below for more information and to
enrol:

Samurai Kickboxing





Motion Studio After School Club offers a
combination of art and animation activities,
from learning digital art programs on iPads to
hands-on drawing skills with pencils, pens, and
comic markers. Stop-frame animation with
LEGO and other materials is also a great way to
build creativity and focus. All materials and
technology are provided, though we
recommend bringing a couple of LEGO figures
and a memory stick.

Art and Animation Club / 12-week course

Friday, 12th September 12th - Friday 5th
December (excluding Half Term)
Time: 3:00 PM - 4:30 PM
Club Fees: £170

Please click here for more information and sign-up: 
Motion Studio Afterschool Club

https://motionstudiojersey.com/


Creative Minds Summer Camps

Bookings are now open for the Summer camps! 

To book and for more information please follow
this link: Creative Minds Summer Camp

https://jerseycollegeforgirls.com/pages/jc-foundation/creative-minds/creative-minds-camp


Open to Year 6

Click here for more information and to book your space.

https://shop.jerseycollege.je/products/eco-fashion-textiles-week


All course details are now available in our digital
booklet, which you can access here: 

Digital Booklet Link

All upcoming courses will be listed on our
Eventbrite page: 

Eventbrite Link

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGs2FlL9jM/s_EBG3B86gdON862ElBujA/view?utm_content=DAGs2FlL9jM&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=uniquelinks&utlId=hc361d0267d
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/children-and-families-hub-112667916061




Jersey Netball is delighted to continue offering After
School Netball for students in Years 1 to 6 returning in
September.

Registrations will open on Monday 22nd July at 5:00pm
at the following link: After School Netball

https://race-nation.co.uk/register/jersey-netball-association/rathbones-after-school-netball-summer-term-2025-2

